
From: mhu...@gmail.com <mhussey@gmail.com>

Date: Thursday, February 16, 2023 at 6:31:16 PM UTC-5

Subject: Re: [CE SBAC] Meeting reminder

To: matthew...@capeelizabeth.org <matthew.sturgis@capeelizabeth.org>

Cc: Cesbac <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>


I’ll be running a few minutes late because I just noticed the sign on the door 
saying we have to go in through the main entrance. 


On Feb 15, 2023 at 12:06 PM, <Matthew Sturgis> wrote:


Good Afternoon,


Thank you for volunteering to serve on the School Building Advisory Committee. 
The first meeting will be tomorrow evening at 6:30 p.m. at the Cape Elizabeth 
Middle School, Room 302, in the "1930's building". 


I will be providing pizza at the meeting if you would like to have something to 
eat. 


Also, I am aware that one or two members may be unable to attend tomorrow's 
meeting, and that is perfectly fine. The next meeting will be on March 2, 2023 at 
6:30 as well.


The agenda and meeting materials are all available on the Town's website and 
we will also be bringing hard copies.


See you tomorrow evening. 


Best regards,


Matt


-- 

Matthew E Sturgis, CMA

Town Manager

Town of Cape Elizabeth
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